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14. September 2022

Traffic

Access only possible from the ring road from 19-23 September
In the course of the construction work on Ostwall, it is necessary to close Friedrich-
Wilhelm-Strasse on one side. This means that the access road will only be passable from
the Stadtring from September 19-23. The access road is popular with many customers who
drive to the local supermarkets there.

During this period, outgoing traffic will be diverted via Schwartzstraße.
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